
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/Performer of EGGSFest 

 

I am writing to invite you to our annual, alfresco, East Grinstead Group of Schools’ concert on 
Thursday 29th June. As you know, your child has been working hard in preparation for this 

event and I have enclosed a few more details about the concert below. There is a timetable 

attached indicating the rehearsal schedule on the day and also the running order of acts on 

the night. 

 

The event is to be held on the playing fields at Sackville School on Thursday 29th June 

2017 at 5.30pm. It is an outdoor event in the style of a festival, so you are most welcome 

to bring blankets and picnics (there will be no formal seating arrangements) although 

alternative refreshments will be available including a fully licensed bar, hot food, and an ice 

cream van. 

 

Please could you ask all performers to arrive at Sackville School at 5.00pm at the lower 

entrance of the school where they will be ushered into the right areas.  

 

This event will go ahead regardless of the weather so please could you ensure that for the 

rehearsal and performance your child has the following equipment which would be dependent 

upon the weather: 

 

 suntan lotion 

 wellies 

 umbrella 

 drinking water 

 raincoat 

 school uniform 

 something comfortable to sit on 

 

Parking is available on site in the lower field and there will be ushers to guide you, but if you 

can, please walk to the venue.  

 

Thank you again for all your support in preparing your child to participate at our concerts. 

This is a great opportunity for all young people to perform together in East Grinstead. The 

dress code for the event is school uniform, no jeans! Sixth formers should wear black and 

white. Please use the slip attached to indicate that your child can attend. 

 

Tickets for EGGSFest are available to buy at your local primary school and in Sackville’s LRC 
but you will also be able to buy tickets on the gate. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr T Heatley 

Curriculum Leader of Music 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mr Forsyth – music department 

 

Name of student ……………………………………………………………………………….        Form ……………………… 

 

My child will/will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending EGGSFest at 5.00pm on 

Thursday 29th June 2017. 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Parent/Carer (please print) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Date …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


